Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association
Board Meeting-June 24, 2019

The Board Meeting was held in the home of Penny Harrison, and was called to order by Board President, George Davis at 6:00pm.
Board Members present were, George Davis, Nick VanPatten, Ginny Renda, Penny Harrison, Darlene Blake, Steve Sarcone, Jon Shelness, and invited guest, Pete Conrad.
The minutes of the May 2019 Board meeting were not printed and will be provided at the next Board meeting..
The Treasurers report, submitted Treasurer Heather Carman, was reviewed and approved as written.
Buz Brenton requested neighborhood interest in pocket parks.  The Board felt Mr. Brenton would be better served if he would join with a movement for a new playground at Gray’s Lake.
The Board was very grateful to Polk County Supervisor Matt McCoy for his approval of a neighborhood grant that would help with communications.
The Board approved items specific to our Neighbors’ Night Out free Picnic on Tuesday, August 6th from 5:15-7:15.  The Board approved Decorators of Iowa to provide. Decorators of Iowa will provide 37 six foot tables at $7 per table and 200 folding chairs at $1.25 per chair. There is a drop off cost of $100. Tax will also be billed.
Each Board member will provide at least two prizes for the drawings. A postcard will be mailed out.  The church lot will be confirmed. Ginny will work with Hy-Vee regarding the menu.  Face painting will be confirmed.  Special guests will be notified.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned at 7:39 pm.
Respectfully submitted by,
Ginny Renda, Secretary SWHNA   
 
